
 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

 

It is a great privilege and honor to serve as Welsh Elementary Principal. I 

look forward to becoming part of the Welsh Elementary Educational Family 

and part of the wonderful Welsh Community.  

As we strive to carry on the history of academic excellence at Welsh 

Elementary, we will continue to seek out the best educational practices, 

provide high quality instruction, and ensure that our students receive the 

most up to date curriculum. Our faculty and staff are among the best and 

work hard to provide our students with the educational foundation they 

need to be successful in school and in life. We will carry on the tradition of 

delivering excellent core instruction through the implementation of the 

Louisiana Standards and continue to provide students who struggle in 

reading or math with additional help and support through our Response To 

Intervention (RTI) process while also challenging our students who are 

exceeding grade level expectations.  

Providing the best for all of our students requires the help of many people; 

it requires a team effort. We greatly appreciate the continued support our 

parents and community members have shown Welsh Elementary and are 

eager to work together to give our students every opportunity for success in 

the future.  The combined effort of our faculty and staff along with the 

support of our parents and community is what makes Welsh Elementary a 

great place to learn. We look forward to working together to make this year 

a great year!  

 

Educationally Yours,  

Rory Myers 

 


